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The Signing Ceremony of a Partnership with the Sandy 

Beach Resort: New Opportunities for Internships and Jobs 

for DTU students 

 

On August 30th, Mr. Nguyen Huu Phu, DTU Vice-Provost and Mr.Vatthanachai Phipatthongpant, General Manager 

of the Sandy Beach Resort, signed an agreement of mutual collaboration. During the event, students from the 

Department of Hospitality and Tourism, Foreign Languages and the International School were able to ask questions 

about job opportunities and internships at the Sandy Beach Resort.  

  

 

Mr. Vatthanachai Phipatthongpant addresses at the ceremony 

Mr. Vatthanachai Phipatthongpant said: “I come from Thailand. Recently, many Thai tourists and others have stayed 

at the Sandy Beach Resort. Under our agreement, DTU will send faculty to teach English to our staff and the Sandy 

Beach Resort will offer students part-time and full-time jobs, as well as internships”. 

Ms. Ha Thi Lien, Manager of Personnel at Sandy Beach enthusiastically replied to student questions, especially 

from students of the Department of Hospitality and Tourism, who are preparing internships. She said: “This 

agreement will create more internship opportunities for DTU at Sandy Beach Resort. In addition, we favor recruiting 

permanent staff who have already been working on probation at the resort. An internship is a really good way of 

gaining valuable experience for future full-time jobs. Students who succeed during their two-month internships will 

then be able to work full-time at Sandy Beach”. 
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The Signing Ceremony between DTU and the Sandy Beach Resort 

Ms. Ha Thi Lien is a DTU alumnus, who graduated with two degrees, in Foreign Languages and Business 

Administration. She recommended that “Confidence is the decisive factor to help you complete your work 

assignments successfully and to demonstrate your ability”.  

Mr. Nguyen Huu Phu, DTU Vice-Provost, added: “Over the past few years, many enterprises have collaborated with 

us and chosen DTU students as their core labor force, which is proof of the quality of DTU graduates. This 

agreement will strengthen the development of both of our organizations.” 
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